[bookmark: _GoBack]Yesterday I had the pleasure of working with one of your duct cleaning teams at our site in Litchfield, CT; their names were Mark Lindo, Mark Dunkin and Roshan Lewis. They were very professional in their work and left the area where they worked in better condition than when they arrived. Thank you for sending a Great Team and please mention this e-mail to them.
-Rob Vaszil, Cablevision

